
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RM MATHS FOR YEAR 6 

 

 

We are writing to applaud year 6 for their hard work whilst attending RM Maths.  However, 

now SATs have arrived we will be finishing RM Maths with the current Cohort on Friday 11th 

May so that year 5 can begin the programme. 

 

Please be advised that Busy Bears is open every morning if you wish your child to attend, 

please let Busy Bears know. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K. John 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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